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Economists are invited to submit papers related to the theme for presentation consideration. Both
theoretical and empirical papers are welcome. Papers in the following areas are preferred (but not
limited to):

o foreign trade and foreign direct investment (especially those related to China);
exchange rates and currencies (especially renminbi);

economic integration, including regionalism and multilateralism;

China’s foreign economic policies;

China’s exchange rate, monetary, and fiscal policies and related impacts;

e Trade conflicts, disputes, and issues between China and other economies;

e WTO and China;

e Protectionism and financial crisis;

Please send the draft of a paper or an extended abstract to Xiaopeng Yin <xyin_ca@yahoo.com>. The
deadline for receiving submission is April 30, 2010. We prefer to receive one submission by one person,
unless different papers will be presented by different co-authors.

Please include in your submission your name, e-mail address(es), affiliation, and mailing address. For
joint papers, please include the relevant information of ALL co-authors.

To encourage interactions among participants, the Center is setting up a visiting program during the
time of the conference. Participants of the conference are invited to stay at UIBE for a longer period of
time (before/after the conference); e.g., one week or two weeks, with the conference included in the
period. Accommodation and office space, subject to availability, will be provided to some visiting
scholars.

If you are interested in the visiting program, please send an e-mail message to YIN Xiaopeng with
information about when you want to be at UIBE, what paper(s) or topic(s) you will be working on during
the visit, and what paper you plan to present in the conference, together with a short c.v.

Participants are encouraged to submit the papers to a new journal China Economic Policy Review.

Please visit the homepage of the center for more information about this conference:

http://www.rcie-cn.org/




